
Merry Christmas everyone,  

This week has been a very festive one but also an emotional one with a few     

goodbyes.  

Thank you to Rev. Biddlestone for a lovely Christingle service, the children loved 

your Makaton skills, singing and humour! Thank you to those parents for joining us 

back in class to make a Christingle. UKS2 classes visited a church in York, St Michael 

Le Belfey for a Christingle session. The children did us proud in a very unfamiliar    

setting for some. Thank you to Ruth for arranging this visit.  

Our lovely Janet Harris is retiring today! She has worked at Hob Moor for 16 years 

and has welcomed our children every morning for all of those years. She is a      

constant in our children’s day as she stands on the door to safeguard and              

welcome. We will miss Janet very much, she is a fantastic administrator and we 

wish her lots of love in her retirement! Goodbye Janet.  

We also say goodbye to Gillian, Val, Di and Amy who are saying goodbye to 

HMO. Collectively with over 62 years of experience, you will be greatly missed. We wish you all luck in your 

next adventures, enjoy the rest and keep in touch!  

We welcome Sorrel, Gemma, Meg and Charlotte in the new year to team HMO! We are excited to                   

welcome Richard into our teaching team, Richard who is a TA in Trunks will be starting his level 6 teaching  

apprenticeship in January!  

Now for the thank yous. This term we have welcomed so many new staff and celebrated a fabulous Ofsted. 

We could not achieve this without the dedicated staff who make this school a community! Thank you 

to you all for your energy, creativity and support. Please have a wonderful Christmas holiday, rest and  

recuperate ready for 2023! I look forward to seeing you all in January for our school production. The 

dates are as follows Wednesday 25th January at 10am and Thursday 26th at 1:30pm (the timings may 

change slightly due to the performance timings and groupings). Have a very merry Christmas!  Olivia  

 

              Headteacher Update 16th December 2022 Diary Dates 

January 

12th Lea Green Parents              

Meeting– 1.30pm 

18th Lea Green Parents               

Meeting– 6.00pm 

24th Makaton Level 1 for        

parents/carers—FULLY 

BOOKED! 

February 

3rd NSPCC Number Day 

March 

1st-3rd Lea Green Group 1 

4th HMO World Book Celebration 

(National 3rd) 

17th Mother’s Day open afternoon 

21st/22nd Parents Evening 

31st Easter Eggstravganza! 

Oak Trees class have 

been doing lots of 

Christmas themed  

activities and we had 

a trip to the park! 

Oak Trees 



 

                  

Sue & Verity, our NHS school nurses for coping without 

Rhianne & Lynn this week! What a busy time you've had!  

 Happy Birthday this week and during 

the holidays: Aaron,  Alfie, Blake,             

Harry, Kai, Harrison, Joseph and Poppy 

Muppets Christmas Carol is to be screened on Sunday 18th December the screening will start promptly 

at 11.15am.  All tickets for this show cost £3.00. Please could wheelchair users book in advance so 

they can have enough spaces available. Please contact the cinema, if you should have any special 

requirements on 01904 612940 or email cath.s@picturehouses.co.uk. Thank you 

City Screen– Autism Friendly Screening 

 

mailto:cath.s@picturehouses.co.uk

